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Steven L. Giannotta, M.D.
LAC/USC Medical Center
1200 N. State Street, Box 239
Los Apgeles, CA 90033

RE: CNS Newsletter Announcement
Dear Steve:

I am enclosing an announcement that the Joint Section on Spinal Disorders of the
AANS and CNS would like published in the August issue of the CNS Newsletter. In addition,
a call for abstract form is enclosed which we would like to have accompany the CNS
Newsletter. This could be either a tearout or loose enclosure, whichever is the most efficient
form in which to get it to our membership. If there are any problems, please do not hesitate

to communicate with me regarding this announcement and call for abstracts. Thank you
for your help.

Warmest personal regards,

George ; Sypert, M.D.
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Enclosures

cc:  Thomas S. Berger, M.D.
Russel W. Hardy, M.D.

Barth A. Green, M.D.
Ms. Peggy Podboy
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